
 

This leaflet shows the walking 

route that has been checked and 

timed by our pupils. 

In order to reduce congestion at 

the school gate we recommend 

that people who drive to school 

park at the free car park at the 

Southill shops and walk the rest of 

the way to school.  

This will improve safety and the environment around the school 

site for everyone and allow the opportunity for some healthy 

exercise at the start and end of the school day.  

Thank you for supporting our park and stride scheme.  

Pupils from the school mapped and walked the route and found it 
takes between just 4 and 5 minutes to walk to or from school. 

Southill School 

Park & Stride scheme 

If you live closer to school than the car park you could walk or 

cycle to and from school every day. Even if you need the car to 

travel to work, it may be quicker and easier to leave it parked at 

home while you walk to school.  

If you live near the car park, try walking or cycling. It could be 

quicker than you think!  

If you have to travel by car to school, please park at the free car 

park and walk the rest of the way. 

Our aim is to reduce traffic congestion around 
the school, and encourage families to walk at 

least part of their journey to school. 



Southill School park and stride scheme 

We can all help to make Southill School a nicer place to be 

If you drive to school, please 

park at the free car park and 

walk the rest of the way. 

If everyone works together 

to do this, there will be 

fewer cars around the 

school site, meaning less 

congestion, less pollution, 

and a nicer environment for 

your children each day. 

Key 

Suggested route to 

school. It takes about       

4-5 minutes each way. 

Free Car Park 

~ 80 spaces 

Once on the path there are no 

roads to cross, it is just  

traffic free footpaths. 


